
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
First of all we'd like to say a big thank you for allowing your children to take part in the Rock Kidz 
programme. We had a great time teaching the children valuable life lessons and helping them become mini 
rockstars in the process! We hope your children enjoyed it as much as we did. 
 
As you know, we held a concert on Thursday evening and there was an opportunity to order the St Philip’s 
CE Rock Kidz CD that the children recorded during the week. There was also other merchandise on sale at 
the concert such as t-shirts, hats, wristbands and badges. If you were unable to attend or didn't get chance 
to make any purchases at the concert then there is still an opportunity to purchase these items if you'd like 
to. Please visit http://rockkidz.bigcartel.com and place your online order there. The deadline for ordering CDs 
is Monday 23rd October 2017.  
 
Please note: All other items ordered online will be delivered to the school with the CD orders that were made 
at the concert regardless of the delivery address you enter. This will be in around 4 or 5 weeks time. 
 

As we mentioned at the concert, we want to give every child in the region the chance to take part in the Rock 
Kidz programme. Your purchase of merchandise is a great reminder of what your child has achieved and 
learnt and it also helps us to continue the work we do and grow as an organisation.  
 

Many thanks again for your support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Simon Consiglio 
Rock Kidz 

http://rockkidz.bigcartel.com/

